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29th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
NSPCC Number Day – Friday, 7th May 2021 
 
Pupils at St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary school will be number crunching on Friday, 7th May to 
celebrate the NSPCC’s annual sponsored maths challenge – Number Day. 
 
Number Day is a fantastic fun way for all our children to be engaged with maths and to raise money 
to make a difference to the lives of vulnerable children across the country.   The aim of the day is to 
make maths fun and bring about a positive ‘can-do’ attitude towards it.   
 
To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking pupils and teachers to take part in fundraising for 
this good cause.  We are suggesting a donation of £1 from each child to wear an item or items of 
clothing with a number on.  This can be a sports shirt or cap, even a onesie. Alternatively, why not 
get more creative and dress up as a dice or calculator! Due to the current COVID restrictions, we will 
not be able to collect any monies in the classrooms.  We will place an ‘honesty box’ outside the 
school entrance gates for you to place your donation.   The boxes will be there in the morning and 
again at the end of the school day. 
 
The NSPCC needs funds to deliver vital services to vulnerable children across the country and by your 
child taking part in our exciting Number Day we hope to raise as much money as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Collins  
Mathematics Co-ordinator  
 
 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


